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Lee County Auditor’s Office Now Accepting Passport Applications 
 

Lee County Auditor Denise Fraise is pleased to announce that the Auditor’s 
Office now accepts passport applications on behalf of the U.S. Department 
of State. U.S. citizens planning international travel may apply for their 
passports Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at 933 
Avenue H, Fort Madison. No appointment is necessary. 
 
Fraise says we are happy to offer this service. It is another way that the 
Auditor’s Office strides to meet the needs of Lee County citizens. 
 
For application forms, information on documentation required, fees and a 
wealth of other passport and international travel information, visit the only 
official website for passport information-travel.state.gov.  


